
 
 
 
 
 
Help!  All records/transcripts being send from my campus have the same attachment, which is a 
document belonging to one of my student records. 
 
What has happened is that someone has inadvertently uploaded a document from a student’s file into 
the Upload record/transcript legend link. The Transcript legend is attached to all records sent. Its 
purpose is to provide recipients with common information regarding your campus, such as contact 
information, grading practices, and other locally defined information that would help the recipient 
interpret the student records sent them. To resolve this issue, go to the Administration section of the 
TREx home page in the bottom right corner.  
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
First, click View record/transcript legend to confirm that this is the mistaken document that is 
attaching to all of your records-in the example below is a pdf that was attaching to all records sent 
from the campus. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Next, close the document and click Remove record/transcript Legend: 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Next, Click the “Remove” button, and the document is removed: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Now, the link is ready to Upload a correct transcript legend, if desired: 
 

 
 
Finally, if you need further assistance, feel free to contact TREx Support @ (512)463-7246. 


